
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

GROWING TEAM IN COLOMBIA, CENTRAL AMERICA AND THE CARIBBEAN SIGNALS NEW 
FOCUS ON B2B ENGAGEMENT IN THE REGION BY ADVANTAGE GROUP   

 
February 26, 2020 - Toronto, Canada - As Advantage Group International invests in strengthening its 
client service offering in Latin America, they announce the appointment of Pablo Sanchez as the new 
Regional Director for Colombia, Central America and the Caribbean (CCCAM). Together with expert 
Program Director, Sofia De Grajeda, the pair will support suppliers and retailers on their journey to 
strengthening business partner engagement within the region and surrounding area.   
 
Pablo’s new leadership and collaboration with fellow newcomers to the Advantage South American 
business signals a fresh approach to the changing retailer-supplier dynamics within the region. United, 
these new market leaders will provide clients with advisory services tailored to local (and regional) 
relationship challenges and opportunities - as always, supported by global findings and best practices.  
 
Pablo joins Advantage with nearly 30 years of experience in the fast-moving consumer goods and retail 
sectors, primarily in management roles across the sales and marketing functions. With his extensive 
industry knowledge and diverse skillset, Pablo brings a new strategic perspective to Advantage’s client 
base as they look to deepen their business-to-business engagement and drive commercial success. 
Pablo’s appointment increases Advantage’s ability to service clients in a greater capacity - both through 
the company’s syndicated benchmarking program and new custom listening solutions.  
 
“Pablo is perfectly positioned to deliver engagement expertise to our CCCAM clientele,” says Felix 
Suarez, VP, Capability and Customer Development at Advantage. “Sofia holds a successful track record 
for transforming our clients’ businesses for the better within the region. In continuing to do so, Pablo and 
Sofia can focus on providing a path to more engaged relationships within new verticals - educating 
businesses on the role that B2B engagement plays in achieving commercial success.”  
 
For over ten years, Advantage has provided suppliers and retailers in Central and South America, as well 
as The Caribbean, with a clearer path to more engaged partnerships. Globally, suppliers who prioritize 
retailer engagement by utilizing Advantage insights to improve their partnerships experience an average 
increase of 4.9% sales growth the following year1. It is this growth potential that Sanchez and the team 
will support Advantage clients in striving for.  
 
With a steadfast belief, and evidence, that business-to-business engagement is at the heart of business 
performance, Advantage’s strategic decision to bring new leadership to the CCCAM region gives them a 
greater opportunity to deliver on their global purpose of helping businesses be better together. 
 
1 Based on annual gross revenues in US dollars measuring the overall performance of 54 top global suppliers over five years (2012-2016). 

 
About Advantage Group International 
 
Advantage is on a mission to help businesses unlock growth through partnerships. Healthy relationships 
are the foundation of any successful business, large or small. Today’s ultra-competitive environment 
demands listening and responding. Making it matter helps everyone play at the top of their game. That’s 
what we’ve been doing at Advantage in 40+ countries for 30+ years. Helping businesses be better 
together.  For more information, visit: https://www.advantagegroup.com/ 
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